
Telethon Kids Institute wants to hear from 
the WA community about the important 
issues for children and young people. This 
will guide and inform our future research.

This research project has been approved by the UWA 
Human Research Ethics Committee, 2021/ET000241.

We want to  
hear from YOU

For more information and to take part: 
•	scan the QR code
•	visit telethonkids.org.au/thinkingbig
•	email thinkingbig@telethonkids.org.au

BIG
THINKING 

YOUR priorities for OUR research

i

Anyone in WA over  
14 years of age. 

Young people, parents, carers, 
service providers, clinicians, 
anyone interested in child 
health and development.

Who can take part?

A 10-15 minute  
online survey. 

Register your interest 
in future workshops.

What’s involved?


